> OAKLAND UNIFIED
SCHOOL DISTRICT

OFFICE OF CHARTER SCHOOLS o

January 16, 2020

RE: Proposition 39 Preliminary Offer Withdrawal

Oakland Unified School District would like to confirm Latitude 37.8 High School’s (“Latitude™) position regarding a
Proposition 39 Offer of Facilities for the 2020-21 school year.

Please confirm Latitude’s intent to withdraw its 2020-21 Proposition 39 Facilities Request by signing and returning this
letter to Kelly Krag-Armold, Policy Specialist, OUSD Office of Charter Schools at: Kelly.KragArnold@ousd.org.
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